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‘ Punjab State Power Corporation Limited
Office of CE/HRD (ODMD SECTION), PSPCL, Patiala

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR APPRENTICESHIP IN LINEMAN TRADE

In continuation of public notice relating to apprenticeship in lineman trade under PSPCL
for the session 2022-23 uploaded on 05.06.2023, it is informed to all the candidates that in case
of any query related to document checking, candidates are advised to contact the following in
working hours only (07:30AM to 02:00PM)

1. RA/ODMD:- 96461-82105
2. Addl. SE/ODMD:- 96461-19438
3. Dy.CE/ED:- 96461-18400
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